GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER & TECHNICAL EDUCATION
ITANAGAR

No. HTE-18/1/2023-HTE-BR-HTE Date: 8" Aug’ 2025

CIRCULAR

This is for general information to all concerned that the declaration of result of 1%
Round of PCB group Counselling which was scheduled on 8" Aug’ 2025 is hereby
rescheduled on 11t" Aug’ 2025 due to some technical issues.

The result shall be published in the official website www.apdhte.nic.in /
apjee.co.in

(Dr. Milorai Modi)
Director



